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Oak Run Solar Project creates incredible opportunities to push the 
envelope on what farming practices are possible between the rows of 
solar panels. This project is going to be the largest in Ohio, and Savion is 
quickly emerging as a leader in the field of agrivoltaics. There will certainly 
be challenges to an operation like this, but that shouldn’t stop us from 
pursuing it. In fact, farmers have always overcome obstacles and continue 
to increase yields and find more and more ways to be resourceful. This is 
an opportunity to show the rest of the country that solar farms can also be 
crop farms – on the same land. I’d like this project to move forward so we 
can embrace it as the first and one of the largest agrivoltaics projects that 
can  set the standard for others to follow. 
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